
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 October 2006 

6. WALTHAM PARK WAR MEMORIAL GATES – RESTORATION UPDATE AND REQUEST FOR 
FUNDING 

 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate submitted a report on proposed restoration work, including 

the possible relocation of the Waltham Park War Memorial Gates, together with an application for 
funding from the Board’s 2006/07 Discretionary Fund. 

 
 The Board decided that the report be held over to its next meeting on 19 September 2006. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


